EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
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ADVISORY NO. 30-18
09 June 2018

"EMBASSY CLOSED ON JUNE 11-12

Please be informed that the Philippine Embassy will be closed on 11
and 12 June 2018 (Monday and Tuesday) in observance of Philippine and
Russian holidays.

The Embassy will resume operations on Wednesday, 13 June 2018.
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